
What a busy Term we’ve had in Hedgehog Class.  

In English, we’ve been reading The Princess and the White Bear King to help inspire our lessons. We had drama lessons; we 

made a folding castle; we’ve written lots of descriptive pieces; and we’ve even created old maps to show the journey from the 

Princess’ castle to the White Bear’s castle. Our final English challenge this term is to write an instruction text.  

In Science, we’ve been learning all about materials and their uses. We’ve taken part in lots of investigations to find out the prop-

erties of different materials. We’ve really enjoyed our science topic this term and we’ve improved our ability to think like a sci-

entist.  

In PE this term, we’ve been developing our skills as a gymnast. We’ve been watching clips of gymnastics at the Tokyo Olympics 

and we’ve been amazed with their talents and skills. Because we’ve been working so hard, we earnt our third class treat. We 

choose to have ‘Hedgehogs got Talent’. We had lots of fantastic performances. Ada and Rosemary chose to perform a rhythmic 

gymnastics routine which inspired Miss Hiscocks to give us a PE lesson in rhythmic gymnastics. It was a lot of fun! 


